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26 May 2022 

Rent.com.au Limited (ASX: RNT) (“Rent.com.au” or “the Company”), Australia’s website made for renters, 
advises that Mr Steven Wood has resigned as joint Company Secretary effective 26 May 2022. 

The Board of Directors wish to thank Mr Wood for his service to the Company dating from prior to its 
listing on the ASX in June 2015. 

Mr Wood has shared the role of Company Secretary with Mr Jan Ferreira, who continues in his role as 
Company Secretary. 

 

Authorised for release by the Board of Rent.com.au Limited 


